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Sometime ago Morris Homes funded the Council to provide paths, linking their development off Wateringpool Lane, to paths on the Junction Nature Reserve, as part of a 106 agreement. Could the Cabinet Member give some indication as to when work will begin, and how long it is expected to take? 

Mr Edward Clayton

